

October 29, 2010

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319 2300 Yonge Street Toronto ON M4P 1E4

SUBJECT: Proceeding Number EB-2010-0229

Dear Ms. Walli,

I am writing with respect to the above-noted proceeding to inform you that the Canadian Wind Energy Association (CanWEA) has directly participated in development of the submissions put forward by the Association of Power Producers of Ontario (APPrO) and that CanWEA supports the position expressed in APPrO's final submission in all major respects.

I trust that the collaborative approach led by APPrO in this matter has served the interests of the Board and the proceeding.

Sincerely,

Robert Hornung

President

Canadian Wind Energy Association

Cc: Jake Brooks, Executive Director, APPrO

710 - 1600 Carling Ave. W/O

Ottawa ON Canada K1Z 1G3

Toll free/Sans frais > 1 800 922.6932

T> 613 234.8716 F> 613 234.5642 www.canwea.ca